
 

  

 

Happy October! We hope you are having a smooth transition back into the dance and school year. The studio has 

been buzzing with energy and excitement over classes, and our teachers are having a blast with their students! Please 

take a moment to review our October newsletter for important information about this upcoming month. If you have 

any questions regarding your dancer’s progress, please feel free to touch base with their teacher in person, or by 

emailing the studio. 
 

Studio Events! 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PDC October Newsletter 

Parents Night Out! 
Saturday, October 26th – 5pm to 9pm 

Price:  $20 for the first child - $10 for 

each additional child from the same 

family.   

~Pizza, popcorn & water provided 

~Children may also bring their favorite 

snacks or drinks! 

~A fun night with activities and a movie! 

Pj’s and blankets welcome! 

Friends & Family Welcome! 

Register by Wednesday, October 23rd 

Sign up at the front desk. 

Max 20 kids: first come, first serve. 

Sign up early to ensure your spot! 

Bake Sale 
Once a month, our 

Competition Team 

will be holding a 

bake sale 

Saturdays from 9-

11am. We will be 

selling items from 

fruit, cookies, 

gluten free/vegan 

items, and more! 

All items are $1  

 

 

Butter Braid Pastry & Joyful 

Traditions Cake Rolls Fundraiser 

The Competition Team is selling  

Butter Braids & Cake Rolls! 

 

Please see a Competition Team member 

or the Front Desk to place an order. 

 

Orders are due by Oct 17th  

for delivery on Nov 12th. 

Proceeds will help cover the cost of the 

Competition Team member’s  regional 

fees. 
 

Monthly Tuition for 
October is now due! 

Payments can be 
made before  
October 10th 

** REMINDER ** 
 

A $20 LATE ASSESSMENT FEE will be 

applied to your account if payment has 

not been paid by the 15th of that 

month.  After the 15th of each month, 

account statements will be emailed to 

those with account balances. 
 

Payments 
If you are paying Monthly, payment is due by the 10th of each month. 

If you are paying Quarterly, payment is due by the 10th of September, November, January and March. 
 

Costumes:   
Costume deposits of $55 per costume per class will be due by November 15th.  Combo classes have 1 costume. 

If your child’s costume(s) cost more than the $55 initial deposit, you will be notified as to that amount, and it 

will be applied to your account as a Final Costume Balance (FCB) by February 28th, 2020.  This will be due by 

Marth 10th.  Costumes are not required for non-recital classes such as Wiggles & Giggles and Dancing is Fun. 

Studio Closures: 
 

The Studio will be CLOSED Monday, 

October 14th for Columbus Day! 

------------- 

The Studio will be CLOSED  

Thursday, October 31st  

for Halloween! 

New Wifi! 
Username: Dance Wifi 

Password: 933767922 
 

***We are now a peanut & tree nut free studio!*** 

 



 

            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t Forget! 

We have a new email! 

putnamdanceinfo@gmail.com 

- - - - - - - - - - -  

Email is the best way to update 

you and keep you up to date. 

Please be sure we have your 

preferred email address as well 

as a secondary parent’s email 

address if necessary. 

Also, please check regularly for 

any updates from the studio. 

***We are now a peanut & tree nut free studio!*** 

 

Dates to Remember: 

2019-2020 

September 3rd – Classes Start 
October 14th – Closed (Columbus Day) 

October 31st – Closed (Halloween) 
November 27th - 30th – Closed  

(Thanksgiving Break) 
Dec 16th – Dec 21st  

Bring A Friend Week! 
December 22nd - January 1st – Closed  

(Winter Break) 
March 8th – 14th – Closed  

(March Break: Make-up Classes) 
April 12th – 18th  

Closed (April Vacation) 
April 26th – Picture Day at The PDC 

May 29th& 30th 
Tentative Dress Rehearsal Dates 

**All Students Must Be  
Available Both Dates** 

Sunday May 31st   
Tentative Recital at  

The Putnam Middle School 
 

**Please write names or 

initials inside all shoes, 

outerwear and 

dancewear.  So much 

gets left behind that 

after 90 days we donate 

to charity.  We don’t 

want you to lose your 

belongings!** 

 

Logo Wear 

Order forms are available at the front 
desk. Orders must be placed and paid 

for by October 30th in order to be 
delivered before Christmas. 

 

Hooded and Zip-up Sweatshirts, 
Sweatpants, Studio Jackets, 
Competition Team Jackets 

and more… 
 

Other items hanging are also  
available for purchase or order. Please 
see Front Desk for more information or 

an Order Form. 

MAKE UP CLASSES 
 

No refunds or credits will be 

granted due to missed classes.  
 

***Please ask the desk for an 

appropriate make up class*** 
 

Billing statements will only be 

provided to those whose accounts 

are past due or whose accounts 

reflect new charges. 

If a student withdraws from 

The PDC 

You must notify us  

by phone: (860) 963-7073 or  

e-mail: putnamdanceinfo@gmail. At that 

time, you are financially responsible for the 

remaining balance on your account minus 

any potential refund based on the date of 

receipt of withdrawal notification, not when 

the student started missing classes. 

 
 

Happy Birthday to… 
Abigail A  

Tricia A 

Tiana B 

Miss Erin 

Scarlet D 

Lily D 

Maya G 

Arianah K 

Tillie L 

Sophia Rose N 

Chloe N 

Ryleigh Q 

Hannah S  

Odette T 

Eilianna V 

Madison W 

Water & Snacks 
Waters and snacks are available at the 

studio for a dollar.  All proceeds benefit 

The PDC Competition Team.  Prepaid 

snack/water punch cards are available 

for $10 at the front desk. 

Absent Policy 
Please CALL the studio directly when your 

dancer will be absent from class. 

Do NOT Facebook the message   

Do NOT Text the Teacher or Annette 

The Desk Person needs to get the 

message and that person will inform the 

teacher. Phone: (860) 963-7073 

 Thank you! 

Please be sure to check out the 
Dance Bulletin Board next to the 

main door where important 
notices and information will be 
posted and updated monthly. 

Please “LIKE” us on 

Facebook! 

The Putnam Dance Center 
Up to the minute updates like studio closures, 

studio events, fundraisers and more… 

 

 


